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FROM: Paul Greene OG i 4 2
Utilities Division
DATE: April 29, 2008

SUBJECT: Chattanooga Gas Company Actual Gas Cost Adjustment For The Twelve Months
Ended June 30, 2007 — Extension of 180 day audit period to June 23, 2008

The six-month deadline for the completion and approval of the TRA Staff’s audit of the above
captioned docket was originally May 27, 2008. TRA Rule 1220-4-7-.03(2) provides for an
extension of the 180-day notification by mutual consent of both the Company and the TRA Staff.

As evidenced by the March 28, 2008 memo to the Docket File, the Company and the Audit Staff

mutually agreed to an extension of the 180-day deadline until June 9, 2008.
Subsequent to the above agreement and due to the June 9, 2008 Authority Conference being
canceled, the Company and the Audit Staff mutually agree (see attachment) to an extension of

the 180-day deadline until June 23, 2008.

C: Darlene Standley
David Foster

Pat Murphy
Archie Hickerson (via email)

Amanda Hwang (via email)

Attachment (1)
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aul Greene - RE: 07-00265 - Need for additional extension

From: "Archie Hickerson" <ahickers@aglresources.com>

To: "Paul Greene" <Paul.Greene@state.tn.us>

Date: 4/29/2008 9:47 AM

Subject: RE: 07-00265 - Need for additional extension

CC: "Amanda Hwang" <ahwang@aglresources.com>, "Helen Trimble-Anthony"
<Helen.Trimble-Anthony@state.tn.us>, "Pat Murphy" <Pat.Murphy@state.tn.us>

Paui

Chattanooga Gas Company agrees to an extension of the deadline until June 23, 2008 in docket 07-00265 IN
RE: CHATTANOOGA GAS COMPANY ACTUAL GAS COST ADJUSTMENT FOR THE TWELVE MONTHS
ENDED JUNE 30, 2007.

Archie R. Hickerson

Director-Regulatory Affairs

From: Paul Greene [mailto:Paul.Greene@state.tn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2008 10:36 AM

To: Archie Hickerson

Cc: Amanda Hwang; Helen Trimble-Anthony; Pat Murphy
Subject: 07-00265 - Need for additional extension

Morning Archie:

Since the June 9 conference has been canceled, we need to extend the deadline again until June 23. Please
indicate by return email if the Company is agreeable to this extension. If so, I will prepare a memo for the
docket file and cc you and Amanda. If not, please call so we can discuss.

Thanks Archie,

Paul

>>> Pat Murphy 4/29/2008 8:30 AM >>>

Paul,

The June 9 conference has been canceled. We need to extend the deadline again until June 23. Please contact
Archie again and do a memo to the docket.

Thanks,
Pat
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